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Wilton Makes Plans to Celebrate 100th Anniversary of Women’s Right to Vote 
 
2020 will mark the 100th anniversary of the passage of the 19th Amendment guaranteeing and 
protecting women’s right to vote.  A number of Wilton based organizations are planning events 
in 2020 to recognize the anniversary including an exhibit at the Wilton Historical Society and 
documentary film screening and discussion at Wilton Library.  Additional events are in the 
planning stages. 
 
The Town of Wilton is working with these organizations to bring all planned events under one 
umbrella in an effort to foster collaboration and cooperation across the Town.  Any 
organizations or individuals interested in getting involved are welcome to attend a planning 
meeting on Thursday, December 5th at 3:00 pm at Wilton Town Hall, 238 Danbury Road, Wilton 
(Room B).   
 
For more information, please contact Sarah Gioffre at sarah.gioffre@wiltonct.org or (203) 563-
0129, x 1128. 
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